
RESOLUTION NO. 2017-05 

A RESOLUTION ACKNOWLEDGING THE RECEIPT OF  

THE DRAFT OF THE 2017 COMPREHENSIVE PLAN UPDATE AND REFERRAL  

OF SAME TO THE PLANNING COMMISSION FOR THE  

SCHEDULING OF A PUBLIC HEARING AND REQUESTING RECOMMENDATIONS  

FROM THE PLANNING COMMISSION FOLLOWING ITS REVIEW OF THE PLAN. 
 

WHEREAS, the City contracted with Stantec Consulting Services, Inc. on 

March 13, 2015 for said company to perform services for the City in updating the City’s 

Comprehensive Plan; and 

WHEREAS, Stantec has completed such services and provided to the City its 

draft proposal; and 

WHEREAS, the Mayor and City Council, by this resolution, would desire to 

acknowledge receipt of such draft and refer the same to the Planning Commission for the 

Planning Commission’s recommendations and review following a Public Hearing related to 

the Draft. 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Mayor and City Council of 

the City of North Augusta, in meeting duly assembled and by the authority thereof, that: 

1. The Mayor and City Council acknowledge the receipt of the draft by 

Stantec Consulting Services, Inc. of the updated 2017 Comprehensive 

Plan for the City of North Augusta. 

2. Such document is referred to the Planning Commission with the 

request that the Planning Commission: schedule a joint Public 

Hearing with Planning Commission and City Council relative to such 

document; perform a review of said document and provide 

recommendations to Mayor and City Council in reference to same.   

3. That Staff take such steps as necessary to expedite this procedure to 

allow for review to be completed at the earliest date for presentation 

back to Council for approval.       

DONE, RATIFIED AND ADOPTED BY THE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL OF THE 

CITY OF NORTH AUGUSTA, SOUTH CAROLINA, ON THIS THE 20TH
 DAY OF FEBRUARY, 2017. 

 

 

   

 Lark W. Jones, Mayor 
 

 ATTEST: 
 

   

 Donna B. Young, City Clerk 


